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On June 23rd Estonian and Finnish members had first time in history a joint Sunday Service.  

 

Because we had much more people attending the atmosphere was very bright.  

 

Eda Veijalainen, Samuel Garbo, and Olga and Avo Martinson shared their experiences about matching 

and Blessing.  

 

After Sunday Service we had a joint Peace Road in Tallinn Old Town.  

 

A special train took us near the Finnish Gulf.  

 

We had a great time, singing songs and waving flags.  

 

After lunch we discussed about the future projects we could do together. 

 

 


